
                  
     THE PRESIDENT  
           OF THE  
 GENERAL ASSEMBLY  
 
 
 
 

 

 4 August 2020 

 

 

Excellency,  

 

I have the pleasure to inform you that the Security Council on 14 July 2020, adopted 

its Annual Report to the General Assembly (A/74/2), in fulfilment of the Council’s 

obligation under Article 24(3) of the Charter of the United Nations.  

 

 In line with established practice, I will convene a virtual informal meeting of the 

General Assembly on Monday, 31 August 2020, for the consideration of the report by 

Member States. Further details on the meeting will be provided in due course. 

 

 Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

  
 Tijjani Muhammad-Bande 

 

 

 

 

 

All Permanent Representatives  

     and Permanent Observers to the United Nations 

New York 


